
 

This week in Nursery 

7th June, 2021 

           P.S.E.D. 
 
The children have taken part in circle 
time this week where they spoke about 
what they did in the half term holidays. 
It was lovely to hear their news!  

                            C.L. 
 
The children have been giving lots of 
opportunities to speak with their peers 
and the adults in Nursery. Our new role 
play area is a hairdressers and it is 
fantastic to hear the children interacting 
with their friends!  
   

                                                            P.D.                                                       

This week for PE, the children have enjoyed taking part in different races. 
They were super at balancing a bean bag on a bat and balancing a quoit on 
their head, whilst racing against their friends!  

                Mathematics 
 
This week in mathematics we have 
been revising our 3D shapes. The 
children have been practising naming 
them and describing their properties. 
The 3D shapes include a ‘cone, 
sphere, cube and cylinder’.  

                Literacy 
 
Our new letter for this week was ‘z’. 
The children have also been 
practising blending the sounds in 
words, e.g. ‘s-i-t’ makes ‘sit’.   
 
 

                     U.W. 
 
The children really enjoyed having their 
‘special breakfast’ this week. We spoke 
about what we usually have for 
breakfast and we spoke about which 
foods were healthy and which were 
unhealthy.  

                        E.A.D. 
 
The children have enjoyed painting and 
printing using 3D shapes. They had fun 
exploring the paint and making their 
pictures.  
 
 
 

Special Notices: 
 
Don’t forget, the zoom induction meeting for Reception will be on 
Tuesday, June 15th and Thursday, June 17th. Mrs Gould’s class will be 
the 15th June and Mrs Gardner’s class is the 17th June.  

Thank you  
 


